
 

 

 
 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Attribute the following statement to Ohio Farm Bureau Executive Vice President Adam Sharp  
 
 
 
 
 

“As Ohio’s food and agricultural sectors continue to work with the DeWine administration, we want 

to express our appreciation for the thoughtful and deliberate approach our governor is taking to 

ensure the safety of all Ohioans.  We understand the continued Stay At Home Order will mean 

ongoing challenges for many Ohioans but as this state’s agricultural community provides an essential 

service, we have been diligent in meeting safety and distancing requirements in order to meet the 

demand for safe and secure food.  Ohio Farm Bureau applauds the governor’s actions to keep our 

farmers safe while they feed our communities.” 

 


